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This bill is simply overreach of state government and imposes restrictions 

on farm and forest land use, that further puts financial burden on those who 

need to utilize their property. Many (especially small) acreage parcels are not  

sustainable or economically viable as farm or forest use without some further 

related venture. It leaves these properties unused for farm/forest, and/or gentrified 

estates for the rich. This makes Oregon increasingly unaffordable. I see ZERO 

benefit for the public good in this bill. 


